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Comparisons with gFOBT 

The new test is clearly better than the current FOB test for both 
specificity and sensitivity and also ease of use for both patients and 
laboratory staff. 

 

The evidence for use of FIT is strong, and there is also evidence that 



faecal haemoglobin concentrations are age and sex dependent 
(McDonald et al, Clin Chem Lab Med. 2011) which makes the use of 
a quantitative method important 
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Costs 

The economic modelling looks sound and clearly supports the new 
test 3.  
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 More detailed information is needed on the costings and timelines 
for IT system development and technological solutions for 
automating the pre-analytics in the laboratory. At present they are 
somewhat generalised statements of intent rather than having any 
real substance to them 

Please return to Adrian Byrtus (Evidence Review & Policy Development Manager) adrian.byrtus@nhs.net by 30th October 

mailto:adrian.byrtus@nhs.net

